
                        LIWARA CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL                      

                                5 SEPTEMBER 2019 

Dear Parents 

CONFIRMATIONCONFIRMATIONCONFIRMATIONCONFIRMATION                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                        

The Year 6 students and Catechist children will be receiving the Sacrament of Confirmation this weekend. Please 

keep them in your prayers as complete their sacraments of initiation, first started at Baptism. 

FATHER’S DAY BREAKFAFATHER’S DAY BREAKFAFATHER’S DAY BREAKFAFATHER’S DAY BREAKFAST                  ST                  ST                  ST                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          

Father’s Day Breakfast was celebrated on Friday 30th August with a hearty sausage and egg roll. It was wonderful 

to see so many fathers, grandfathers and significant male role models attend. I hope all fathers had a wonderful 

Father’s Day celebrating with their children. 

SCHOOL CLIMATE SURVESCHOOL CLIMATE SURVESCHOOL CLIMATE SURVESCHOOL CLIMATE SURVEY                   Y                   Y                   Y                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                       

This term the school is participating in a School Climate Survey. All Catholic schools will complete this survey in 

2019 or 2020. All staff and parents are also invited to participate in the survey. Students from Pre-Primary to Year 

6 will be involved in the survey also.  

The purpose of this survey is to find out about the organisational climate at Liwara Catholic Primary School and 

how it can be improved by seeking feedback from all stakeholders. The results generated do not identify 

individuals, it is anonymous and coordinated by an outside provider.  

 

The survey will be open from Monday 16th September till Thursday 27th September 2019. All families will be sent 

details on how to participate via Skoolbag closer to the date. Thank you for your support, your feedback is 

important.  

 

Angela Leddin  

Assistant Principal 

PRAYER FOR CONFIRMATION CANDIDATES:PRAYER FOR CONFIRMATION CANDIDATES:PRAYER FOR CONFIRMATION CANDIDATES:PRAYER FOR CONFIRMATION CANDIDATES:    

Lord,  

You send out Your Spirit to touch the hearts of all people, so that 

they may believe in You and in Jesus whom You sent. Look kindly 

on all candidates for Confirmation as they listen to Your voice. 

Open their hearts to Your Spirit and bring to fulfilment the good 

work that You have begun in them. As we prepare these children 

for Confirmation, make each of us an instrument of Your love. Teach us to 

appreciate what is holy in others, and to be patient with what we do not 

understand. Deepen our faith in the Gospel and help us to pass it                             

on by our example. 

We pray that You will continue to guide us and sustain us.  

Through Christ our Lord,  

Amen. 

IMPORTANT DATESIMPORTANT DATESIMPORTANT DATESIMPORTANT DATES    

CONFIRMATION RETREAT 6 SEPTCONFIRMATION RETREAT 6 SEPTCONFIRMATION RETREAT 6 SEPTCONFIRMATION RETREAT 6 SEPT    

FATHERS NIGHT 6 SEPTFATHERS NIGHT 6 SEPTFATHERS NIGHT 6 SEPTFATHERS NIGHT 6 SEPT    

CONFIRMATION MASSES 7&8 SEPTCONFIRMATION MASSES 7&8 SEPTCONFIRMATION MASSES 7&8 SEPTCONFIRMATION MASSES 7&8 SEPT    

GREENBATCH INCURSION  9 SEPTGREENBATCH INCURSION  9 SEPTGREENBATCH INCURSION  9 SEPTGREENBATCH INCURSION  9 SEPT    

MUSIC ASSEMBLY 13 SEMUSIC ASSEMBLY 13 SEMUSIC ASSEMBLY 13 SEMUSIC ASSEMBLY 13 SEPTPTPTPT    

LEARNING JOURNEY 17 SEPTLEARNING JOURNEY 17 SEPTLEARNING JOURNEY 17 SEPTLEARNING JOURNEY 17 SEPT    

CERTIFICATE ASSEMBLY 20 SEPTCERTIFICATE ASSEMBLY 20 SEPTCERTIFICATE ASSEMBLY 20 SEPTCERTIFICATE ASSEMBLY 20 SEPT    

ATHLETICS CARNIVAL 25 SEPTATHLETICS CARNIVAL 25 SEPTATHLETICS CARNIVAL 25 SEPTATHLETICS CARNIVAL 25 SEPT    

LAST DAY TERM 27 SEPLAST DAY TERM 27 SEPLAST DAY TERM 27 SEPLAST DAY TERM 27 SEPTTTT    
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Our Vision                                              Our Vision                                              Our Vision                                              Our Vision                                              

Our Vision is a community                                           

with strong connections                                                                                                                                                                                                                                      

where every student has a sense of belonging,                                                                                                                                                                                                                

feels safe and is known by name and need.                                                                                                                                                                                                                    

As our motto suggests,                                              

we strive to be a place of                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   

Strength in Community.Strength in Community.Strength in Community.Strength in Community.    

    

    

    

    

ALL SAINTS CATHOLIC CHURCH              ALL SAINTS CATHOLIC CHURCH              ALL SAINTS CATHOLIC CHURCH              ALL SAINTS CATHOLIC CHURCH              

PARISH PRIEST: PARISH PRIEST: PARISH PRIEST: PARISH PRIEST: FR ELVER DELICANO                   

TEL:TEL:TEL:TEL: 9447 6225     Check for further details on 

the  General School News page. 

Our Mission                                        Our Mission                                        Our Mission                                        Our Mission                                        

We gather as a community of believers in a 

Catholic environment                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             

to develop in each child a sense of wonder of 

learning.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                  

With the essential support of parents,                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                         

our Mission is to empower                                     to empower                                     to empower                                     to empower                                     

children to be faith filled,                                                                                                 children to be faith filled,                                                                                                 children to be faith filled,                                                                                                 children to be faith filled,                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             

confident and fully rounded,                                       confident and fully rounded,                                       confident and fully rounded,                                       confident and fully rounded,                                       

lllliiiiffffeeee----lllloooonnnngggg    lllleeeeaaaarrrrnnnneeeerrrrssss....    



A MESSAGE FROM THE ASSISTANT PRINCIPALSA MESSAGE FROM THE ASSISTANT PRINCIPALSA MESSAGE FROM THE ASSISTANT PRINCIPALSA MESSAGE FROM THE ASSISTANT PRINCIPALS    

 

CONFIRMATION                                                                                                                 CONFIRMATION                                                                                                                 CONFIRMATION                                                                                                                 CONFIRMATION                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                 

After attending a Retreat this week, the Year 6 and Catechist children will be receiving the Sacrament of 

Confirmation this weekend. We wish them well for this very important step in their Faith Journey and offer a very 

sincere thank you to Mrs Remy McGavigan, Ms Federica Longo and the Parish Catechist teachers for preparing 

the students. All newly confirmed are then expected to attend a Parish Mass on the weekend ofAll newly confirmed are then expected to attend a Parish Mass on the weekend ofAll newly confirmed are then expected to attend a Parish Mass on the weekend ofAll newly confirmed are then expected to attend a Parish Mass on the weekend of 21/22 21/22 21/22 21/22 

September at either the Saturday 6pm Mass or a Sunday Mass at either 9.30am or 5.30pm to receive their September at either the Saturday 6pm Mass or a Sunday Mass at either 9.30am or 5.30pm to receive their September at either the Saturday 6pm Mass or a Sunday Mass at either 9.30am or 5.30pm to receive their September at either the Saturday 6pm Mass or a Sunday Mass at either 9.30am or 5.30pm to receive their 

Confirmation Certificates.Confirmation Certificates.Confirmation Certificates.Confirmation Certificates.            

    

LEARNING JOURNEY NIGLEARNING JOURNEY NIGLEARNING JOURNEY NIGLEARNING JOURNEY NIGHT                  HT                  HT                  HT                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          

The annual Learning Journey Night will be held on Tuesday 17 September from  4.30 till 6.30pm. All parents and 

visitors are encouraged to come along and visit their child(ren)’s class(es) and specialist areas to view the 

exhibitions of student work. 

 

FOOTSTEPS DANCING SHFOOTSTEPS DANCING SHFOOTSTEPS DANCING SHFOOTSTEPS DANCING SHOWCASE              OWCASE              OWCASE              OWCASE                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                              

All year levels from Year 1 to 6 will be demonstrating some of the dance moves they have learned this term 

through Footsteps Dance Company at a Showcase on Thursday 26 September in the Ahern Centre commencing 

at 1.30pm. All parents are invited to attend this exciting spectacle. 

 

MUSIC ASSEMBLY                                                                                                               MUSIC ASSEMBLY                                                                                                               MUSIC ASSEMBLY                                                                                                               MUSIC ASSEMBLY                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                               

There will be a Music Assembly next Friday 13 September in the Ahern Centre commencing at 2.30pm where a 

number of our instrumental students will perform. 

 

CERTIFICATE ASSEMBLY                                                                                                         CERTIFICATE ASSEMBLY                                                                                                         CERTIFICATE ASSEMBLY                                                                                                         CERTIFICATE ASSEMBLY                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                         

Our next Certificate Assembly will be held on Friday 20 September commencing at 2.30pm. 

 

 

 

Sport NewsSport NewsSport NewsSport News    

 

LIWARA RUNNING CLUBLIWARA RUNNING CLUBLIWARA RUNNING CLUBLIWARA RUNNING CLUB    

We have had some very pleasing attendances throughout the past 2 terms but Liwara Running Club will now 

end on Thursday 12 September. 

 

LIWARA ATHLETICS CARLIWARA ATHLETICS CARLIWARA ATHLETICS CARLIWARA ATHLETICS CARNIVAL UPDATENIVAL UPDATENIVAL UPDATENIVAL UPDATE    

The Liwara Athletics Carnival will be held on Wednesday 25 September on the school oval commencing with 

tabloid team events at 9am. Track events will commence after recess. 

The P&F will be coordinating a Subway lunch orderSubway lunch orderSubway lunch orderSubway lunch order for any interested parties. Details for this order will be 

distributed in a separate flyer in the near future. 

In preparation for this event, students have been practising team events, doing time trials for grading of the 

track events and have competed in Field events. The results of the Field events that have already been held are  

on the next page. 



  Shot Put Long Jump Turbo Javelin 400m 

Year 3 - Boys 

1st Rocco Parlongo Sam Sadler Rocco Parlongo Ma�hew Staniforth 

2nd Kai Rose Ma�hew Staniforth Ma�a Muscuso Sam Sadler 

3rd Riley Henderson Kai Rose Alex Gunner Je� Sims 

4th Je� Sims Je� Sims Riley Henderson Isaac Canzurlo 

Year 3 - Girls 

1st Larissa Friedlieb Ruby Deurloo Larissa Friedlieb Edyn Conroy 

2nd Ruby Deurloo Edyn Conroy Ruby Deurloo Lily Byrne 

3rd Niamh McSweeney Lily Byrne Abigail Allison Mia Bright 

4th Ashley Fi� Mia Bright Isabelle Moala Larissa Friedlieb 

Year 4 - Boys 

1st Ryan Taylor Ryan Taylor Ryan Taylor Sam O’Brien 

2nd Campbell Bishop Benjamin Johnson Kalan Henderson Ryan Taylor 

3rd Sam O’Brien Campbell Bishop Sam O’Brien Campbell Bishop 

4th Kalan Henderson Darcy White Elijah Lopres0 Elijah Lopres0 

Year 4 - Girls 

1st Stephanie Finlay Mia Host Stephanie Finlay MacKenzie Gilford 

2nd Selena Caloiero MacKenzie Gilford Gemma Fox Mia Host 

3rd 
Chloe Pires & Ashleigh 

Thorsen 
Charlo�e Candeias Kaitlyn Frediani Kaitlyn Frediani 

4th Nil Indigo Ravi MacKenzie Gilford Caitlin Portwood 

Year 5 - Boys 

1st Joshua Ndirangu Oliver Clarke Oliver Clarke Oliver Clarke 

2nd Tyler Pires Darcy Bastow Evan Anderson Finn Allsworth 

3rd Harrison Gilford Sebas0an Pope Finn Allsworth Tyler Pires 

4th 
Jim Sadler & Oliver 

Clarke 
George Hemmingway George Hemmingway Harrison Gilford 

Year 5 - Girls 

1st Zadie Torkington Zadie Torkington Zadie Torkington Zadie Torkington 

2nd Claire McCallum Ruby Hodge Hope Walker Sophie Traeger 

3rd Sophie Traeger Hope Walker Jasmine Flack Scarle� Holton 

4th MacKenzie Sco� Ava Kimberley Tessa Macdonald Ruby Hodge 

Year 6 - Boys 

1st Sam Carmignani Cash Na0on Cash Na0on Cash Na0on 

2nd Zac Scarpel Sam Carmignani Michael Brennan Sam Carmignani 

3rd Lucas Harrell Jake Host Thomas Frediani Jake Host 

4th Cash Na0on Michael Brennan Sam Carmignani Michael Brennan 

Year 6 - Girls 

1st Maddison O’Sullivan Harriet O’Brien Molly Moala Harriet O’Brien 

2nd Harriet O’Brien Gemma Kempton Madison Rocca Gemma Kempton 

3rd Phoebe Gunner Ella Johnston Phoebe Gunner Madison Rocca 

4th Madison Rocca Lucy Moala Harriet O’Brien Brady Kerridge 



 

 

    

 
 

 

 

       

We're 

SCHOOL  TIMES SCHOOL  TIMES SCHOOL  TIMES SCHOOL  TIMES     

Pre Kindy & Kindy 8.45amPre Kindy & Kindy 8.45amPre Kindy & Kindy 8.45amPre Kindy & Kindy 8.45am————2.45pm                                                                    2.45pm                                                                    2.45pm                                                                    2.45pm                                                                    

((((ddddoooooooorrrrssss    ooooppppeeeennnn    aaaatttt    8888....44440000aaaammmm))))                                                                                                        

Pre PrimaryPre PrimaryPre PrimaryPre Primary————Year Six 8.40Year Six 8.40Year Six 8.40Year Six 8.40————3.00pm                                                                    3.00pm                                                                    3.00pm                                                                    3.00pm                                                                    

(doors open at 8.30am)(doors open at 8.30am)(doors open at 8.30am)(doors open at 8.30am)    



PERFORMING ARTS EXTRAVAGANZAPERFORMING ARTS EXTRAVAGANZAPERFORMING ARTS EXTRAVAGANZAPERFORMING ARTS EXTRAVAGANZA 

Mrs Keegan and some of our Liwara students have been singing on the bus and taking their talents on the road. 

Here are some events that we have been a big part of these last few weeks… 

This morning, the entire Year 6 cohort jumped on a bus looking very suspicious in their pirate and outlaw attire. 

They were off to the Wellington Room at Morley Rec Centre to perform two of the scenes for their upcoming 

musical “A Drop of Rain”. They were fantastic to watch and can’t wait to do it again for all of you Friday Week 9 

for their final afternoon performance! Well done cast and crew! 

On Friday 30th August, the Senior choir were part of One Big Voice which is the biggest mass choir event in 

Australia! We joined in with 4000 other children from different schools singing at the Perth Arena. We had 

soloists Sofia Rippingale and Tessa McDonald grace the stage and sing to a full amphitheatre! Wow! Sofia was 

also on stage in an excerpt from ‘42nd Street’ and just blew us away with her performance. She even met Jordan 

from The Voice. Taylor Beresford-Peirse and Aidan Murray introduced the songs as comperes on the big stage as 

well. We all got home very late but it was worth it! 

On Monday 26th August, Mrs Keegan took the Junior Choir to the Vasto Club to perform as part of the 

Performing Arts Festival. The Junior Choir sang ‘Can you Hear the Children Marching’ and ‘Old Man Platypus’ with 

accompaniment from Mr John Fernandez. Parents that were able to come and see them were blown away with 

how well our Junior Choir could sing! 

What a whirlwind of performance! 

Liwara was well represented by all students involved and Mrs Keegan was very proud to be able to share their 

gifts with everyone. 



It has been another great fortnight of sustainability at Liwara. Our purple and green Greenbatch recycling 

bin, outside the Visual Arts centre, has now been filled, so that’s one bag ready to go to Greenbatch! 

A representative from Greenbatch will be coming to speak to our students in the Ahern Centre at 2.30pm 

this coming Monday, September 9th. Parents are welcome to attend. This talk will be in place of regular 

Monday afternoon hymn singing for one session only. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                             Our first bag of recycling for Greenbatch           Sunflowers outside Year 6 

 

Our Year 6 Green Team have been busy planting sunflower seedlings in the newly built garden area 

outside Year 6. It has been wonderful to see the difference that our team of  enthusiastic students continue 

to make to our environmental initiatives in the school. 

Thanks parents and students for your support of the Greenbatch initiative. Enjoy the beginning of Spring 

and keep recycling! 

 

Tuesday 24 March 2020 

This will be a half-day due to Parent-Teacher Interviews.                                                                                          

Students will need to be collected at 12.00pm.                                                                                                                

There will be no lunches available from the canteen.                                                                                                       

More informa2on will be adver2sed  early next year.  



Winter Lightning Carnival 

Friday 30
th

 August 

As we hopped off the bus, the wave of excitement ran to us as we entered the stadiums. The games were 0ring 

for basketball. Badminton and Basketball both had 0me to warm up before the carnival began. There were no 

breaks for ea0ng, so in the short 0me between matches we shoved food in our mouths. It was a great day. At 

the end of the day we were sore but happy to have used our energy and have a fun day. All the parents and 

teachers were super impressed with our sportsmanship and enthusiasm. 



GENERAL SCHOOL NEWS 

    

ACHIEVEMENT CERTIFICATESACHIEVEMENT CERTIFICATESACHIEVEMENT CERTIFICATESACHIEVEMENT CERTIFICATES    

Term 3 Week 5Term 3 Week 5Term 3 Week 5Term 3 Week 5    

    

PPGPPGPPGPPG    Meabh McSweeney, Emmett Hang  

PPR PPR PPR PPR    Max Hales, Charlize Nemere  

1G1G1G1G       Wade Fox, Alexis Magorian, Elijah Greenhill  

1R 1R 1R 1R       James McVay, Oscar Hayter  

2G 2G 2G 2G      Madison Huggins, Luke Healy  

2R2R2R2R       Aiza Torkington  

3G 3G 3G 3G      Max Frediani, Mitchell Elkes  

3R3R3R3R       Rory Hill, Charlotte Perkins  

4G 4G 4G 4G      Sam O’Brien, Gemma Fox  

4R 4R 4R 4R       Grace Candeias, Ben Johnston  

5G  5G  5G  5G      Emily White, Dylan D Souza  

5R 5R 5R 5R      Jordan Manifold Scarlett Holton  

6G 6G 6G 6G     Ryan Lund, Harriet O’Brien  

6R 6R 6R 6R     Molly Moala, Sophie Barker 

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

   

 

 

 

 

All Saints Catholic Church                                          All Saints Catholic Church                                          All Saints Catholic Church                                          All Saints Catholic Church                                          

PARISH PRIEST: PARISH PRIEST: PARISH PRIEST: PARISH PRIEST: FR ELVER DELICANO                       

ADDRESS:   ADDRESS:   ADDRESS:   ADDRESS:   7 LIWARA PLACE,  GREENWOOD WA   

TEL:TEL:TEL:TEL: 9447 6225     FAX:FAX:FAX:FAX: 9246 2692                               

MOB: MOB: MOB: MOB: 0435 173 454    (for Urgent pastoral needs (for Urgent pastoral needs (for Urgent pastoral needs (for Urgent pastoral needs 

only)                                                                          only)                                                                          only)                                                                          only)                                                                          

PARISH EMAIL ADDRESS:                                           PARISH EMAIL ADDRESS:                                           PARISH EMAIL ADDRESS:                                           PARISH EMAIL ADDRESS:                                           

greenwood@perthcatholic.org.au                              

PARISH OFFICE OPENING TIMES:PARISH OFFICE OPENING TIMES:PARISH OFFICE OPENING TIMES:PARISH OFFICE OPENING TIMES:  MONDAY, 

WEDNESDAY & FRIDAY 10:00AM TO 3:00PM            

MASSES:MASSES:MASSES:MASSES:    Mon-Fri    9.00am                                          

Saturday  9.00am & Vigil – 6pm—Sunday     7.30am, 

9.30am,  &  5.30pm (anointing every 2nd Saturday of 

month)  Reconciliation:  Reconciliation:  Reconciliation:  Reconciliation:  Saturday 9.30am-10.00am 

and  5.00pm - 5.30pm or by request.                           

All Saints Parish 24:7All Saints Parish 24:7All Saints Parish 24:7All Saints Parish 24:7    GreenwoodGreenwoodGreenwoodGreenwood    Youth GroupYouth GroupYouth GroupYouth Group 

For all youth in Years 6-12                                                

Every Sunday night 6.30-8pm @ the Ahern Centre 

(Liwara Catholic Primary School)                                        

For more info call Lynn 0452 413 942 or                  

Lionel 0405 107 841 

LIWARA CATHOLIC 

Primary School  

Cookbook 2019 

Available	for	purchase	in	the		

School	front	of�ice		

CANTEENCANTEENCANTEENCANTEEN    
Thank you to everyone who has volunteered in 

the Canteen this year, your help is very much 

appreciated.  As a token of our apprecia0on 

each term one volunteer will be awarded a $10 

Voucher for the Canteen. 

 

The winners for Term 1 and 2 were:- 

 

Term 1   Maria Claudia Martin 

Term 2   Kerrie Serrano  

 



 

 

5th 

September 

Family Family Family Family 

MattersMattersMattersMatters    

 

White Elephant  

Drop Off 

Tomorrow 

6th September 

9am 

 

 
Next Mee2ng 

Monday  

9th September 

7pm in the library 

    

 

 

 

P&F Contacts 

President - Christel Magorian 

liwarapfpresident@gmail.com 

Vice President - Sam Lane 

liwarapfvice@gmail.com 

All inquiries should be directed to P&F  

Secretaries 

Ally Mullane  & Katherine Millington 

liwarapf@gmail.com 

Treasurers -  

Bronwyn Patience & Carresa Magorian 

liwarapftreasurer@gmail.com 

LADs (Liwara Awesome Dads Society)  

Coordinator – Craig Byrne  

liwaralads@gmail.com 

Classroom Rep Coordinator – Sarah Kerby 

 

Family Skate Night! 

* 

Please see the details  

next page 



Liwara Skate Night 
 

Fun with Family & Friends Fundraiser 
Friday September 27th 6-8pm 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

$12 per Skater $3 Skate Rental 
 

Rollerzone, 299 Victoria Rd, Malaga 
 

Pay on arrival and advise you are with Liwara 
 

Family Fun session with DJ & Entertainment 
  

 
*Please note this is not a P&F supervised event. Each family is responsible for supervising their children. 

This skate will be open to the general public – invite your family & friends 



 

ABSENTEE CHANGESABSENTEE CHANGESABSENTEE CHANGESABSENTEE CHANGES    

Click on the Absentees Icon on Click on the Absentees Icon on Click on the Absentees Icon on Click on the Absentees Icon on 

the Liwara School Website or the Liwara School Website or the Liwara School Website or the Liwara School Website or 

leave a voice message on the leave a voice message on the leave a voice message on the leave a voice message on the 

school number 9448 3811 school number 9448 3811 school number 9448 3811 school number 9448 3811     

ext1 before 8:20amext1 before 8:20amext1 before 8:20amext1 before 8:20am 

Leave the child’s name, class and a 

brief description for the absence. 

No, SMS or voice mail to the school No, SMS or voice mail to the school No, SMS or voice mail to the school No, SMS or voice mail to the school 

mobile number.mobile number.mobile number.mobile number.    

Changes from Term 4 2018 Changes from Term 4 2018 Changes from Term 4 2018 Changes from Term 4 2018  

Please do not reply to the computer           

generated absentee text sent to you if your 

child is not at school. We do not receive it. 

 

Please include your child’s class colour (Please include your child’s class colour (Please include your child’s class colour (Please include your child’s class colour (Red Red Red Red or or or or 

GreenGreenGreenGreen) when you are ordering your children’s ) when you are ordering your children’s ) when you are ordering your children’s ) when you are ordering your children’s 

lunches online.  This will reduce the time taken lunches online.  This will reduce the time taken lunches online.  This will reduce the time taken lunches online.  This will reduce the time taken 

to process your order. Thank you.to process your order. Thank you.to process your order. Thank you.to process your order. Thank you.    

Please take the time to look at the Quick Click  Please take the time to look at the Quick Click  Please take the time to look at the Quick Click  Please take the time to look at the Quick Click  

menu menu menu menu ----                https://quickcliq.com.au/https://quickcliq.com.au/https://quickcliq.com.au/https://quickcliq.com.au/    

 

 

 

 

 

 

Volunteers always welcome 

Just pop in and see Deb 

 

 

3 Year Old Pre Kindy - Year 6 

Before & After School Care  

Vacations Care 

Contact Centre Supervisors 

0477 994 123 

BOOK NOW  

THURSDAYTHURSDAYTHURSDAYTHURSDAY    

8.15am 8.15am 8.15am 8.15am ----    9.00am 9.00am 9.00am 9.00am     

 

Please direct all enquiries to  

sales@jfe.net.au 

Order Forms available on website 

Full payment is required on           

ordering. Orders will be dropped 

off at your child’s class. 

 

    

 

UNIFORM SHOPUNIFORM SHOPUNIFORM SHOPUNIFORM SHOP    OSHCOSHCOSHCOSHC    

CANTEENCANTEENCANTEENCANTEEN    ABSENTEE ABSENTEE ABSENTEE ABSENTEE     

SERVICES AT LIWARA 




